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Please consider what effects this bill if passed would have on the flyfishing sport.  

The majority of flies used in the sport of flyfishing use natural furs and in the majority 

of cases there are no synthetic substitutes.    

This bill if passed would essentially eliminate the hobby of fly tying!   

 


